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THERE IS A SIGNIFICANT SPACE FOR ENHANCING COOPERATION BETWEEN BIH AND 
KOREA

- 20.09.2019

Sarajevo Times (18 September 2019)

 

Chairman of Bosnia and Herzegovinas (BiHs) Presidency Zeljko Komsic received credentials from 
the newly appointed Ambassador of the Republic of Korea to BiH, with premises in Zagreb, Kim 
Dong-chan.

Komsic wished Kim Dong-chan a successful mandate and emphasized that BiH wants to nurture 
good bilateral relations with Korea in all areas of common interest.

There is a significant space for enhancing cooperation, especially in the field of economy, Komsic 
said.

For his part, Ambassador Kim Dong-chan expressed his satisfaction with the visit to BiH and said 
that he would work for enhancing bilateral relations, both politically, economically and culturally, 
for mutual benefit.

In addition, he conveyed greetings of the President of the Republic of Korea, Moon Jae-in, and said 
that developing common economic interests of BiH and Korea is one of goals in the work of the 
newly appointed Korean Ambassador.

https://www.sarajevotimes.com/there-is-a-significant-space-for-enhancing-cooperation-between-
bih-and-korea/
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